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This week we will be concluding our topic on Fairy Tales 

before the Chicks arrive in school. We shall be focusing on 

the story of Cinderella. In Literacy we will be writing 

character profiles of both Cinderella and the Ugly Sisters. 

This should allow for lots of work on using descriptive 

language. We shall also be drawing and writing story maps to 

help the children sequence traditional tales. Throughout the 

week, we will be showing the children how to write 

invitations to the ball! 

 We have some exciting Child Initiated 

Tasks planned this week, including: 

 Using pink playdough to measure 

out different lengths of ‘mice 

tails’. The children will be 

encouraged to use cubes to 

compare the different lengths.  

 

  In Maths this week, we will have 

a focus on time to fit in with the 

story of Cinderella. You may like 

to start looking at clocks at home 

and sharing o’clock times that 

your children get up, have 

breakfast etc.  

. We hope you enjoyed the stay and 

make before we broke up and had an 

opportunity to look at your child’s 

Learning Journey. 

  

In art, we will be making papier mache 

balloons which will be turned into 

‘pumpkin carriages!’ 

We will also be making paper plate 

clocks and wands. Later in the week, 

the children will be using paper plates 

and making them into glittery 

carriages.  

  

 

 

 

http://www.buycostumes.com/p/90822/disney-cinderella-sparkle-lunch-napkins
http://www.buycostumes.com/p/90822/disney-cinderella-sparkle-lunch-napkins

